NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON HANOVER PARK PARK DISTRICT BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE
_________________________

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing on the tentative Combined Budget and Appropriation Ordinance of the Hanover Park Park District for the fiscal year beginning May 1, 2023, and ending April 30, 2024 (the “Tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinance”) will be held on Monday, June 26, 2023 at 7:00 o’clock p.m. at the Community Center, 1919 Walnut Avenue, Hanover Park, Illinois, 60133. Members of the public body, the press, and the public may attend. 

A copy of the Tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinances are available for public inspection at the Community Center, 1919 Walnut Avenue, Hanover Park, Illinois, 60133, and on the District’s website homepage https://hpparks.org by clicking the “2023-24 Budget” button. These have been available for public inspection since May 22, 2023. 


/ s / Robert O’Brien ______________ 
Secretary, Board of Park Commissioners,            Hanover Park Park District, Cook and
 DuPage Counties, Illinois
